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Church choir presenting Christmas concert

The choir of Caledon East United Church will be presenting their Christmas concert Dec. 18.
It will be at the church at 6046 Olde Church Rd. in Caledon East, starting at 2 p.m. The concert program will include a carol sing.

Admission is free, although donations are appreciated. All funds raised will be donated to the Santa Fund, in support of Caledon
Community Services.

A reception will be held in Friendship Hall following the concert.
For further information, contact the church office at 905-584-9974.
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